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Welcoming All, Growing, and Sharing God’s Love     †   December 11, 2022 

Members names will be published on the Prayer List for 2 weeks. If 
you wish your name to remain on the list, please call the office. 

Mitzi Moesch  Dejon Polzin  
Barb Konkel  Gerald Bartline 
James Nelson, grandson of Sandy Rhode 
John Dovorany  
Shawn Tonn    

This week…. 
 

Saturday, December 10 
 5:00 p.m. Worship Service 
 

Sunday, December 11 
 8:00 a.m. Worship Service  
 9:15 - 11:30 a.m.  Christmas Program Practice 
 9:15 a.m. Choir Rehearsal 
 10:30 a.m.  Worship Service 
 

Monday, December 12 
 8:30 a.m. Strong Bodies  
 

 

Tuesday, December 13 
 7:30 a.m. Strong Bodies  
 8:00 a.m. Men’s Bible Study - Shawano’s Café 
 9:00 a.m. Mission Quilting - Fellowship Hall 
 11:00 a.m. Finance Committee Meeting - Library 
 6:00 p.m. Property Committee - Commons 
 7:00 p.m. AA & Al-Anon  - Rm 102, Kitchen 
 

Wednesday, December 14 
 8:30 a.m. Strong Bodies  
 3:30 p.m. Book Club - Commons 
 5:00 p.m. Joyful Ringers Rehearsal 
 6:00 p.m. Confirmation Class 
 

Thursday, December 15 
 7:30 a.m. Strong Bodies  
 
 

Friday, December 16 
 3:30 - 5:30 p.m.  Christmas Program Practice 
 

Saturday, December 17 
 5:00 p.m. Sunday School Christmas Program 
 

Sunday, December 18 
 8:00 a.m. Worship Service  
 No Sunday School 
 9:15 a.m. Choir Rehearsal 
 10:30 a.m.  Worship Service 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

www.shawanozion.org 
Find the worship volunteer  schedules, the News,  

the Focus, forms, and a link to our calendar. 

Pastor Scott’s home 715-201-0214    cell 715-558-5737 
Office / Debbie  715-526-2017  zion@shawanozion.org 
Jennifer Greiert…..    nurse@shawanozion.org 

 Box Scores Sunday, Dec. 4, 2022 
 
 

General Fund       $ 7,595.00 
Building Fund           622.00 
Restricted Funds 2,050.00 
Endowment Fund 50.00 

Thank you Zion members  
for your support! 

Worship Attendance  

 

Dec. 3 & 4    140 in-person 
 

Saturday   5:00 p.m. 24 
Sunday    8:00 a.m. 64 
Sunday    10:30 a.m. 52 

 
 

Online Views  55 as of 12/08 

Poinsettias for  Christmas! 
You can help decorate the sanctuary for the 

celebration of Christmas by contributing  
$20 for a poinsettia plant. 

 

Please put the correct amount in an envelope - you can use a pew 
envelope, if you like - along with your name, in whose memory or 
honor the plant is given, and leave it on the offering plate. Forms 
available on the literature stand near the office and on the 
website.      Monday, December 12 ordering deadline. 

Zion would like an individual or two who would be 
able to clear sidewalks of snow this winter. Mornings 
before 7:30 am. Saturdays & Sundays as needed. 
Zion will provide shovels and snow removal equip-
ment. This is a paid position. 

 

Contact the office or Mike Eidahl if interested.  

Volunteer Opportunity at Zion! 
 

Zion is seeking one or two people to enter data one 
to two (1-2) hours per week (job can be shared!).  
Must have some computer skills and be somewhat 
familiar with MS Word and Excel. 

Interested? Have questions? Contact Debbie in the 
church office or Mike Eidahl at 715-584-6542. 

Zion Needs Your Help! 

Candy Sale 
Dec. 10 & 11 

Fudge, Chocolate Covered  
Prestels, and Chex Mix 

Made by the Wee 
Care Cookie Elves! 

Pick up your decorated  
Christmas Cookies this weekend! 

 

Thank you for supporting Zion’s Youth! 



Car Wash Cards! $36 for 5-Count 
Youth Fundraiser! Ultimate Wash cards will be 
available from youth and in the church office! 

 
 

Thank you for supporting Zion’s youth! 

Youth Fundraiser….Aluminum Can Collection  
Bin located behind the garage! 

The Youth appreciate your donations—which  
must be bagged—as an ongoing fund raiser.  

Food Pantry – Zion gathers food items  
for the area food pantry, SAFPARC. You may 
leave your nonperishable food items in the food 
cupboard located in the Commons near the  
Library entrance.  Thank you! 

Everyone is welcome to attend the 
Book Club at Zion! 

 

December 14 at 3:30 p.m. we will discuss  
A Fall of Marigolds by Susan Meissner 

 

 

We meet in the Commons area—physically distanced, masks 
optional.   Questions? Call Joni 715-526-6453. 

Christ in Our Home — Copies of the Jan-Feb-
Mar. issue of this inspiring devotional guide for per-
sonal/family use are available on the literature cart in 
the Commons in both regular and LARGE print. 
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Needed this month: peanut butter, jam, pudding,  
boxed meals (Hamburger/Tuna Helper), Chef Boyardee 

canned meals, canned pork & beans, Raman noodles, 
boxed potato flakes, canned soup, and cereal. 

Paper and plastic bags are always in need for packaging. 

Homme Home Youth Christmas  
Gift Collection through Dec. 11  

 

Suggested items for boys ages 10 thru 18: New 
Clothing sizes: M through XL, Athletic Shoes sizes:  
8-11, Wallets, Legos for ages 10+, Games, Remote Control 
Cars, Rubik’s Cubes, Badger/Brewer/Bucks items, Axe Gift 
Sets, Winter Jackets/Snow Pants, Slippers, winter Gloves, 
Sweatshirts, Snow boots sizes 8-11, Watches, Nerf Guns, Bas-
ketballs/Footballs, Art Supplies McDonald’s gift cards, Fishing 
Gear, Origami Paper in Books,  Word Find/Crosswords, DVD 
– G or PG movies, Teenage/Adult Coloring Books, Men’s/
Teen Boys Necklaces, Young Teen Cologne, Children’s & 
young adult books (age appropriate, no violence or sexual 
content) 

* No Bathrobes, Food or  Glass items, please. 
Please do not wrap gifts!  Gift bags welcome! 

 

Donations boxes in the commons! 
 

Hosted by Health Ministry Committee

 
Saturday, December 17 at 5:00 p.m. 

Please join us! 

Volunteers Needed at SAM 25 – The homeless shel-
ter needs volunteers for supervision of guests for a few hours 
daily between 8am-5pm through the winter season at 105 E. 
Richmond St., Shawano. Interested? Call 715-851-7252. 

Program Practice 
Sunday, Dec. 11… 9:15 - 11:30 a.m. 
Friday, Dec. 16… 3:30 - 5:30 p.m. 

 

Saturday, Dec. 17 please be at  
church at 4:00 p.m. 

Our Sympathies to the family and friends 
of Kathy Bruhn. Kathy peacefully passed 
away on the afternoon of Saturday, Dec. 3. 
Her daughter, Suzanne sent Zion an email with the news. 
There are no immediate plans for a Celebration of Life. They 
will be bringing Kathy’s ashes to join Chuck’s ashes in Loon 
Lake. (Suzanne’s email: suzanne.bruhn@gmail.com)  

Christmas at Zion 
Christmas Eve Services  

3:30 and 5:30 pm 
 

Christmas Day 9:00 am 
 

Saturday, December 31    
No evening service 

 

Sunday, January 1    
Service 9:00 am only 


